
From: Adam Procell [mailto:aprocell@lime-energy.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 9:36 AM 
To: Martha.Guzman-Aceves@gov.ca.gov; Cross, Catherine@Energy; Awolowo, Ollie@Energy; McDonnell, 
Kathleen@Energy; Parrow, Donna@Energy; Brousseau, Amie@Energy; Chandler, Tanya@Energy 
Subject: ESI Comments re: Docket 15-BSTD-01 
 
Dear Governor Brown and CEC Commissioners: 
  
Please find attached a letter of support for the improvements proposed by CEC staff to Title 24 as it 
relates to the newly regulated lighting retrofit industry (since summer 2014).  As adopted, T-24 2013 
creates considerable challenges for lighting efficiency practitioners and has delayed/stopped adoption of 
many promising high efficacy lighting upgrade projects.  The lighting efficiency industry, without any 
previous Title 24 regulation, has consistently delivered energy saving and cost savings to the taxpayers 
and ratepayers of California over the past 30+ years.  The alternative methods of compliance proposed by 
the CEC staff should be considered and adopted.   The proposed improvements will put California back in 
a leadership position and enable businesses to rapidly adopt high efficacy LED lighting retrofits in 
existing spaces.   The lighting efficiency industry has developed game changing high efficacy LED 
lighting technologies and is poised to deploy them rapidly to businesses throughout CA.  Thank you for 
your consideration, a remarkable opportunity awaits. 
  
 
Adam Procell 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Lime Energy 
www.lime-energy.com 
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